
LEARN MORE & SHARE YOUR  
THOUGHTS AT:

www.iowadot.gov/pim

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS ON  
BUSINESS US 20/US 169 IN FORT DODGE

Allison Smyth, P.E., Assistant District Engineer  |  1020 S Fourth St, Ames
  Phone: 515-239-1635  |  Email: allison.smyth@iowadot.us

IN-PERSON PUBLIC MEETING: 
August 16, 2022; 5-6:30pm; 424 Central Ave.,  
Fort Dodge Public Library

ONLINE PUBLIC MEETING:  
Available anytime between August 16, 2022  
(beginning noon) thru August 29, 2022

Iowa DOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964 and other nondiscrimination statutes. If you need more information or special assistance for persons with disabilities or 

limited English proficiency, contact Iowa DOT Civil Rights at 515-239-1111 or by email at civil.rights@iowadot.us.

IN TWO LOCATIONS: 
1. �	�OVER THE DES MOINES RIVER & B AVE, 1.3 MILES 

NORTH OF THE SOUTH JCT OF US 169 
2. 	1.5 MILES NORTH OF SOUTH JCT OF US 169


